
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Postgraduate Institute of Medicine 
University of Colombo, Sri Lanka 

NOTICE 
 

To: All Postgraduate Trainees 
 

 
Based on the recent government instructions, the PGIM will reopen 
on the 11th May 2020, however the day-to-day activities of the PGIM 
will resume only on a gradual basis. 
 
Considering the COVID-19 crisis, and as a measure to prevent the 
spread of the virus, PG trainees will not be permitted to enter the 
PGIM premises.  
 
Therefore, PG trainees are kindly advised to send their requests to 
the Director via the email address : director@pgim.cmb.ac.lk. 
 
If you wish to hand over documents which cannot be emailed, please 
make a prior request by email and we will arrange for them to be 
accepted.  
 
 
 
 
Professor Senaka Rajapakse  
Director / PGIM  
 
10th May 2020 
 


